
FONASBA MEMBERSHIP ENQUIRY        

ENQUIRY RESPONSE FORM 

ORIGINATING ASSOCIATION: FONASBA 

ENQUIRY DETAILS: 

FONASBA currently provides access 

to the training courses provided by 

the World Customs Organisation 

and International Chambers of 

Commerce. 

To date however, there has been 

no take up of the courses through 

the portals on the FONASBA 

website. 

The survey is being issued in order 

to ascertain the reasons for the 

apparent lack of interest in the 

courses from association company 

members.  

Are your company members not taking up the 

WCO and ICC courses because: 

1. All external training has been suspended 

due to the COVID-19 pandemic or lack of 

available funding? 

2. Is the subject matter not relevant to the 

needs of the company and its staff? 

3. Are the course fees too high? 

4. Is the course content not relevant to the 

needs of your members? 

5. Do the courses conflict with other courses 

provided by your association? 

6. Do you regularly remind your members of 

the availability of these courses? 

7. How does the level of education activity 

within your association this year compare to 

last? 

8. Finally, please give your views on the 

current scope and coverage of the FONASBA 

education programme and suggest other 

subjects you would like to see being 

provided. 

REPLY TO: admin@fonasba 

COPY REPLY TO:  

CLOSING DATE FOR REPLIES: 11th November 2020 

RESPONDING ASSOCIATION:  

RESPONDING ASSOCIATION COMMENTS: (Please include any attachments) 

 


